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Gutschow, Taylor

From: Teruz, Gabriel <GabrielTeruz@flhsmv.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:00 PM
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Subject: Intox Inspections

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
Good evening Taylor, 
 
As per our discussion earlier today, this is just a reminder. 
 
Last month (December/2022), I conducted monthly inspections of three intoxilyzer instruments. However, I was unable 
to transmit the data within the 5 days, due to office closures. The instruments have not been used since then. I will be 
conducting the January 2023 inspections tomorrow (01/24/2023) and will transmit all the pending data for all three 
instruments (December and January). 
 
The instruments in question are: 
 
SN 80-006770 
SN 80-006260 
SN 80-006766 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Trooper Gabriel Teruz 
Florida Highway Patrol 
Troop F – DUI Unit 
Agency Inspector 
Drug Recognition Expert – IACP # 35720 
10041 Daniels Parkway 
Fort Myers, FL  33913 
Office:  239-344-1730 
GabrielTeruz@flhsmv.gov 
www.flhsmv.gov/fhp 
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